
 

Head Teacher Awards 

Eva (Nursery), George L (RB), Ayla (RS), Sofia-Ava (1MA), Ethen (1B), Amelia 

(2MS), Ayaan (2RS), Samuel (3R) Sid (3W), Atal (4F), Lukas (4M), Ella (5C), Yodi 

(5H), Marwa (6J), Alba (6K) 

 

Students of the Week 

RB – Ahmet and Sophie 

RS – Matilda and Tristan 

1B – Ryan and Louis 

1MA – Anastasia and David 

2RS – Darjus and Wendy 

2MS – Attila and Ashwene 

3W – Thiago and Catherine  

3R – Hazel and Hajna 

4M – Siana and Kani 

4F – Noah and Katy 

5C – Tiana and Alexandra 

5H – Andrei and Aaron 

6K – Whole Class 

6J – Anjie, Adem and Berkay 

 

Attendance 

Attendance has slipped a little this week to 94.5%. Let’s hope this improves for next 

week – every day of school is important!  

 

Value 

Our new whole school value for this half term is TOLERANCE. The children will be 

speaking in class about this value and will be discussing how they can put it into action in 

their daily life. 

 

RSE and Health Education 

Tracy will be going into the classes in years 1-3 to present the Christopher Winter 

Growing and Changing programme which also includes elements of safeguarding and 

personal space. Teachers will present the sessions in Years 4-6.  

 

Reception Performance – Message from Reception Team 

On Monday, Reception will be participating in a day of African drumming, story-

telling and dance. As part of this, we have requested to do a performance for 

parents/carers at the end of the day. Each class will perform for approximately 10 

minutes: RS - 2:45-2:55pm, RB - 2:55-3:05pm. Please enter via the main office 

entrance. No other gates will be open at this time. The performances will be in the 
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studio where space will be tight, so we request that only one family member of each 

child in Reception attends where possible. We will ensure that the performances 

are also recorded. We know that not all families will be able to attend due to work 

commitments and prior engagements. We ask that you let us know ahead of time so 

that we can also remind the children on the day that their parents will see the 

video, and not the live performance. We are extremely grateful to the PTA who 

have agreed to fund the entire cost of the workshops, and will be sharing 

photographs with them to feature in their newsletter. Therefore there will be no 

cost to families. 

 

Year 3  

As part of their ‘Farm to Fork’ project Year 3 are holding a fruit and vegetable 

market next Wednesday 15th June from 3.15-3.45pm. This will be underneath the 

shelter by the studio. If you would like to purchase some fruit and vegetables, 

please bring along cash on the day. Again, this wonderful prject has been fully 

funded by the PTA.  

 

PTA News and Dates 

 

SUMMER FAIR SATURDAY 18TH JUNE 1-4PM 

 

Stall volunteers 

A huge thank you to everyone who has signed up to help on a stall or activity at the 

fair.  As you know we cannot run the fair without your help.  We still have some 

gaps to fill to avoid having to cancel stalls, particularly 3-4pm.  The sign up sheets 

have been collected in, so if you can help and have not yet signed up please email us 

(brunswickparkpta@gmail.com) or let your class rep know. 

 

Activity Pre-booking 

Thank you also to everyone who has pre-booked activities for their children.  There 

are still slots available for some activities and today is the deadline to book these.  

Please remember that the Splash event is a pre-bookable event only so if your child 

wants to attend you need to book it via school money.  All the other activities will 

have additional spaces available at the fair on a first come first served basis. 

 

Raffle 

go.rallyup.com/brunswickptaraffle 

We are fortunate to have been given some fantastic prizes including a Lenovo 

laptop, a £100 John Lewis Voucher and an Oxygen Fit gym experience voucher.  

Please go to go.rallyup.com/brunswickptaraffle to buy your tickets now and be in 

with a chance of winning one of these fabulous prizes. 

 

Friday 17 June - Non uniform day - Bottles 

Next Friday is our final non uniform collection day. Children may wear non-uniform 

in exchange for donations of bottle for our tombola.  Please donate unopened, in 

date, bottles of drink - alcoholic or non-alcoholic.  Please do not donate anything 



that needs to be refrigerated.  Our amazing year 6 helpers will be in the playground 

as usual to collect the donations. 

 

Book Stall 

Thank you for all the donations left at the front office so far.  We're still looking 

for donations of good quality children's books. You can bring them in any day next 

week and leave them in the boxes in the front office. 

 

International Buffet 

Unfortunately, due to a lack of volunteers overall across the school population, we 

had to make the difficult decision to cut down the number of stalls.  We therefore 

cancelled the international buffet as the Paris-Brest Patisserie has assured us that 

it will have a good variety and quantity of food available on its stall, including 

vegetarian and vegan options.  There will also be an ice cream van in attendance.  

Thank you to those of you who had volunteered to donate a dish. Someone should 

have been in touch with you already, but if not and you have questions please speak 

to your class rep or email us. 

 

Dates for the Diary 
Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June – HALF TERM 

3R Swimming – Weeks beginning 6th and 13th June (every day) 

3W Swimming – Weeks beginning 20th and 27th June 

June – Year 4 Times Tables Check 

Friday 1st July – INSET DAY – School closed to children 

Monday 4th July – BANK HOLIDAY – School Closed 

Thursday 14th July (morning) – Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day 

Friday 15th July (morning) – Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Sports Day 

Friday 22nd July, 1.30pm – LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

Have a lovely half term in the sunshine!  


